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SATs Week 
 
Dear Y6 Parents, 
 
The w/c Monday 13th May your children will be sitting their KS2 SATs. They have all worked very hard and are 
ready. It is important that they get plenty of sleep over the weekend before the tests and hopefully enjoy some 
fresh air. 
 

Date Test 

Monday 13th May  English Grammar, Punctuation and Spelling 

Tuesday 14th May  English Reading 

Wednesday 15th May  Maths Paper 1: Arithmetic and Maths Paper 2: Reasoning 

Thursday 16th May  Maths Paper 3: Reasoning 

 
Breakfast: Please ensure that your child has breakfast and a drink on the morning of each test. If you would like 
your child to have breakfast in school, we will be offering toast for children on the morning of the tests (Monday 
to Thursday from 8am). Please indicate on the slip below if you would like your child to attend this for free and 
return this as soon as possible.  
 
Water: Children may wish to bring a water bottle into the test with them. Please make sure it is a plain bottle with 
any writing covered up. It should be labelled with their name. Please also make sure it is a sports top bottle to 
limit the possibility that it will spill. See example pictures: 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Watches: Please ensure your child does not wear a watch to school during SATs week. There will be a clock in 
each exam room so children can check the time during each test.  
 
Sickness: We would like to take this opportunity to remind you that all pupils must be present for the SATs tests; 
no holiday will be permitted during this period. Even if a child feels unwell, please send them to school for their 
tests. We will send them home once they have completed the tests if required.  
 
Once again, we want to say thank you for all your support. Those children who have regularly attended their 
boosters have really benefitted from these. Please remind any children that are worried about SATs to leave the 
worrying to the teachers.  
 
Thank you 
Mrs O’Dea, Miss Pinder and Mrs Callaghan  
----------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 
 
My child will be attending the breakfast club session. Monday 13th May – Thursday 16th May.  
 
Child’s name: _______________________________________________ 
 
Class: ____________________________ 


